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How to Celebrate
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World Calligraphy Day began in 2017 and has since been celebrated every 
August 14th. Presented by Manuscript Pen Company, the holiday aims 
to utilize the visual power of the written art form and spread positivity 
through beautiful, creative hand lettering.

For two years now, Manuscript Pen Company has partnered with Bir-
mingham Children’s Hospital on their #SaySomethingSpecial campaign. 
The movement encourages calligraphers (of all skill levels, from all 
around the world) to submit a note or illustration for a child at the hos-
pital. In addition to forwarding these letters to the hospital, Manuscript 
Pen Company will send some products for the hospital to use for their 
art classes and play sessions!

World Calligraphy Day is returning on August 14th! Don’t forget to cele-
brate calligraphy as an art form and all of its rich history.

S a y  s o m e t h i n g  s p e c i a l

Manuscript Pen Company encourages you to participate in the 
#SaySomethingSpecial campaign and send a note showing off your 
hand-lettering skills. This is a fun, unique way to exercise your artistic 
flare, and it’s guaranteed to make someone smile!

A t t e n d  a n  E v e n t

In addition, you can attend events on the 14th of August both in Bir-
mingham, Alabama and in Singapore. Join professional illustrators and 
calligraphers to gain tips for your hand-lettering, view beautiful artwork, 
and practice your skills!

G e t  S o c i a l

Finally, keep an eye out from @ManuscriptPenCo across social media for 
contests, showcases, and interactive content. Don’t forget to post your 
work with the hashtag #WorldCalligraphyDay, and feel free to discover 
work from other talented individuals.

For more information, please visit the official World Calligraphy Day 
page here.

Happy World Calligraphy Day, and keep on creating!


